The issue of granting baccalaureate degrees in applied technologies and nursing in community colleges: The baccalaureate degrees are being granted in community colleges in 22 states already. ICCB authorized the study of the issue. We recognize the importance and the benefits to students. Our position is supportive. However, we are seriously concerned about the lack of involvement in the decision-making process, including the timeline, feasibility, relationship with local 4-year programs, and qualification of teaching staff. The following is our statement.

ICCFA Statement on Baccalaureate Degrees from Community Colleges
The Illinois Community College Faculty Association (ICCFA) recognizes the need to expand all educational opportunities for the citizens of Illinois. Towards that end, the ICCFA appreciates the need to study the potential for baccalaureate degrees in selected disciplines on community college campuses. As faculty is an integral part of curriculum development and delivery, we feel that it is critical that faculty be included in membership of any task force studying this issue. We request and strongly urge the ICCB and ICCTA to support faculty participation in the review of the need and potential implementation of baccalaureate degrees on community college campuses.
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